
Dear Parents and Families:

We are working hard to keep kids reading and raise funds for our
school with our Scholastic Book Fair. We are so excited to be able
to offer students a chance to get their favorite books at the fair!

Our Fair will connect your kids to notable books and inspiring characters, helping them
become lifelong readers.

Important Information for our Fair: Students only can shop IN PERSON October
25-29 at the White Oak Elementary Library. Parents and grandparents can shop ONLINE
October 21-29.

Safety First: The safety and well-being of your child is our priority. We’re taking extra
precautions to host a safe, socially distanced Fair at our school, focusing on preventive
measures.

● Contactless Checkout: With Book Fair eWallet, a convenient digital payment
account, your child can shop the Fair cash-free. And now grandparents, friends, and
others can contribute to the eWallet to help build your home library!

● Shop Online: Experience the Book Fair fun by visiting our Book Fair online! You
can shop over 6,000 products (with free shipping on book-only orders over $25)!

Visit our Book Fair homepage to learn more and get started with eWallet and online
shopping:
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/whiteoakintermediateschool1

We look forward to seeing your child at the Fair! Thank you for continuing to support our
school.

Happy reading,
Shelby Skeen
Elementary School Librarian


